
 

 

1st July 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Changes to the Year 6 End of Year Trip 
 
It is with regret that, due to safeguarding and safety concerns, we will no longer be going to Blackpool 

Pleasure Beach on Friday 15th July. Recently the Pleasure Beach has been broken into and a roller 

coaster has derailed in Scotland. With the other contributing factors and the general busyness of the 

summer season, as a school we do not feel that this is a risk we want to subject our children to.  

 

That said, the Year 6 children have worked extremely hard this year and deserve to celebrate in style! 

We will therefore be taking the children to a private showing of the new Ice Age film at Cineworld in 

Ashton, where they will receive a treat box to enjoy during the film. We will then be returning to school 

to see the playground transformed into an inflatable wonderland! There will be a dragon assault course, 

human hungry hippos, two bouncy castles and inflatable games including large sumo wrestler costumes. 

This will all take place on Friday 15th July. 

 

The cost of this trip will remain the same as the original Blackpool trip. As we will be spending less time 

travelling and we were originally due to arrive back at school at around 4:00pm, the children are invited 

to stay at school until 4.00 to enjoy the inflatables. 

 

We will be back from the cinema in time for lunch, so the usual school lunchtime arrangements will 

apply that day. 

 

We apologise for any disappointment caused, but we are sure the children will have just as much fun on 

a trip to the cinema followed by an afternoon of inflatable fun! 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Chris Keeley and Jen Beech 

Year 6 Teachers 

 
 
 


